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Ms Stephanie Ballango
Director
Consultant to Infrastructure NSW
PO Box R220
Royal Exchange NSW 1225

Email: sballango@savills.com.au

10/08/2020

Dear Ms Ballango 

Redevelopment of Sydney Football Stadium Stage 2 (SSD 9835)
Extension of Approval of Out of Hours Request for Delivery of Oversized Plant or

Structures – Condition C6 

I refer to your submission dated 3 August 2020 attaching a noise monitoring report as required under
the conditional approval issued by the Department on 12 June 2020 for OOH works in accordance
with condition C6 of SSD 9835.  

After assessing the noise monitoring report and because there have been no community noise
complaints during the one-month trial period, I extend the validity of OOH works until 15 April 2021.
You are required to continue to comply with the conditions as stated in the Department’s approval of
12 June 2020, including the submission of noise monitoring results on a monthly basis for the next
three months from the date of this letter.

Please be advised that this approval may be reviewed should there be noise complaints including
unsatisfactory noise mitigation and control measures.

Please ensure you obtain any permit, permission or approval required from any other agency for
OOH works relating to the delivery of oversized plant or structures.

Should you have any questions, or wish to discuss the matter further, please contact Shiraz Ahmed
at 9274 6534 or email shiraz.ahmed@planning.nsw.gov.au.

Yours sincerely 

Erica van den Honert
Director
Infrastructure Management

As nominee of the Planning Secretary
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